
Monday February 26th- Children return 
Thursday March 7th- World Book Day-more information
to follow
Thursday March 28th- Last day of term, finish at 3pm

TOP PLACE PRESCHOOL SPRING TERM
NEWSLETTER 2

Welcome back families, we hope you all had a lovely
half term break. Last term we had so much fun
celebrating Valentines, Number, Pancake day and
Chinese New Year, the children got to enjoy a wide
range of new activities and develop their interests.  

Late fees
Please ensure you are on time to pick
up your child, if you know you will be

late please call ahead.
 Our late fee is £1 per minute, which can

be paid by cash the next nursery day.

Key Dates

Weeks 1 and 2-
Opposites

Weeks 3 and 4- 
My body

Week 5 - 
Easter

Themes



Themes
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Please ensure packed lunches contain no chocolate, no sugary
drinks and are nut free. Please include cutlery in your childs
lunch box. If you are giving your child grapes, cut them in halves
or quarters.

Please ensure your child does NOT attend nursery with toys
from home. They can get lost or broken.

If your child will not be attending nursery, contact the nursery with
the reason why.

Reminders

Measles
As measles cases continue to rise across

the country, Hertfordshire County Council
are urging parents, guardians and carers to
make sure their children are up to date with

their Measles, Mumps and Rubella (MMR)
vaccinations. For more information on this

follow the link below
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccination

s/mmr-vaccine/ 



Pottery
As part of our ‘People who help us theme’ we have explored a variety of occupations and the children

have had lots of fun taking on their roles. We were fortunate enough for a parent to share their
experience of working as a physiotherapist, the children learnt about different bones in their bodies
and practised their balancing skills. We then had the opportunity to take a pottery class where the
children had lots of fun designing their own bowls. We have been told they will be ready to return

home in around 4 weeks. Thank you parents, for your generosity of offering donations for this event.
We truly appreciate this as it supports us to give the children a greater range of experiences. 


